Trip to Oxford (September 2013)

THE LAKE SCHOOL IN OXFORD

On our journey to Oxford we had a one week intensive English course at the Lake School which
is located in the city centre. School started at 9.15 a.m. and ended at 4 p.m. Between 1 p.m.
and 2 p.m. we had time to go for a lunch. We had many opportunities nearby like sandwich or
fast food restaurants. Additionally, there were even restaurants offering more qualitative food
close to the school. Of course, the price was a little bit higher, but it was acceptable.

At first, we had to do a little test to split us into two groups. The lessons were held with a
mixture of grammar, vocabulary and speaking exercises. Furthermore, we played a lot of
language games and did creative tasks.

The school provided a big amount of services for us students. Coffee, tea and newspapers and
wi-fi for free were available in the self-service student café. We also had the chance to study on
our own in the self-study rooms with many appropriate working materials for ev

eryone.
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